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March 17, 2011 - The Celeste Thursday Club met on March 10 in Farmersville at Tony's
Mexican Restaurant for a luncheon. Mary Ann Hooks, Allene Mize, Lynda Lou Thorp, Frances
Armstrong, Rachel Clark, Lynn Felty, Sarah Andry, and Judy Hubbard attended the luncheon.
Afterwards, everyone browsed through several shops and found some bargains. The next
meeting will be at the Community Room in the Celeste Bank on March 24. Mary Ann Hooks will
be the hostess and Julie Dillard will give a program on the Celeste School Library.
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